BREVORT TOWNSHIP 

BOARD MEETING

November 13, 2017
Board members present: Supervisor Serwach, Treasurer Olsen, Clerk Stelzer Bird, Trustee Orr, and Trustee Litzner. 
Public Present: Daryl Orr, Mark Peterson, Mike Sabo, Ron Peterka, Tabatha Orr, Steve Bird, Chris Geer, Wayne Davis, and Sue Lemmon

Supervisor Serwach opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance and called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 

The October meeting minutes were read by Clerk Stelzer Bird. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Trustee Orr, Second by Treasurer Olsen. 

The Treasurer’s report was provided by Treasurer Olsen. A motion to accept the report was made by Trustee Litzner, Seconded by Trustee Orr. 

Bills were read by Clerk Stelzer Bird. A motion to pay the bills as read was made by Trustee Litzner, Seconded by Trustee Orr.
Fire Chief Mark Peterson provided a Fire Department report which included a request for $300.00 for Holiday decorations. A motion to approve the financial request was made by Trustee Orr, Seconded by Trustee Litzner. In addition there was a power surge during the last outage which left a need for a repair that has been completed. Firemen Sabo and Frazier will be attending training classes in Mackinaw City. Two books and a commuter card will be purchased to support their attendance. 
A letter from Governor Snyder was received commending the fireman on their hard work in the community. 

Re: Fairground continued discussion:

Supervisor Serwach shared with the board a letter from the Fair board to the Township board which shares that the grounds will be used for recreational purposes. Discussion prompted that the Deed does not specify use of the property. The letter is dated after the Deed. Supervisor Serwach would like to consult an attorney as MTA suggested. 

Public Comment included questions regarding the length of time for follow up along with next steps in the sale of the property. Supervisor Serwach shared that the length of time for follow up will depend on the Lawyer’s quickness and that a special meeting can be held rather than waiting until the next regularly scheduled meeting. 
A motion to adjourn at 6:40 was made by Trustee Orr, Seconded by Trustee Litzner

